
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
 
Attention all students: 

– A reminder to all staff and students that picture day is Friday, September 9! 
 
Sports meetings: 

– Any boys interested in playing rugby – see Mr. Brownridge in the big gym at the start of lunch. 
Practices start next week. Rugby forms will be handed out; everyone must collect and hand in a 
rugby form to practice. 

– Boys interested in playing volleyball – there is a brief meeting today at the beginning of lunch in 
Gym C. Permission forms will be handed out for tryouts which begin Thursday after school. 
Completed forms must be handed in to attend the volleyball tryout. If you cannot attend the 
meeting today, you must speak to Ms. Nicholishen, Mr. Baxter, or Ms. Winter to get a form. 
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